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St. Matthew Parish Center   

419 Mill Street, PO Box 740 

Campbellsport, Wl 53010 

Website: www.stmatthewofcsport.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/

StMatthewCatholicChurchCampbellsportWI 

Hours: Mon-Thur 8-4:30pm and Fri 8-11:30am 

Parish Office…...920-533-4441    

Fax…...920-533-5280 

Pastor ext. 103 

Rev. Mark R. Jones       mrj@archmil.org 

 In case of an emergency,  

                please call Father Mark  

                at (262) 752-7646.   

Business Manager              ext. 102 

Religious Education Department       

Katie Boehm, Director of Religious Education                     

            Office: (920) 477-3551 x208 

            Rel. Ed Cell: (920) 960-1550 

St. Matthew School -423 Mill Street 

PO Box 639  •  Campbellsport, WI 53010 

www.stmattsschoolcampbellsport.com  

 

School Office……..920-533-4103    

Fax…...920-533-8078 

School Principal 

   Joan Schlaefer-schlaeferj@archmil.org 

School Secretary-smslion@archmil.org 

 

St. Matthew Family Care Center 

Jan Ramskugler-(920) 904-6016 

 

St. Matthew Pastoral Council 

Joe Koch, Council Chair-(920) 533-8592 

Steve Osgood, Trustee-(920) 238-7387 

Casey Twohig, Trustee-(920) 948-1659 
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L I T U R G I C A L  R O L E S  

St. Matthew Church Cleaners 

 

Rhonda Falk 

Kenneth Fauster 

Donald Fechter & Family 

Donald Fell 

Gordon Fell 

Edward Fellion & Family 

Judith Felten 

 

 

December 31st-There will be no 8:30am communion service 

December 31st-The Parish Center will be closed in observance of the New Year Holiday 

January 6th-High School Formation-10:30am-12:00pm 

January 6th-Sunday School-Students will meet in the cafeteria in St. Matt’s Basement 

by 8:50am. Students should be picked up in K3/K4 schoolroom after Mass. 

January 15th-Campbellsport Lion’s Blood Drive-12:30-5:30pm at Campbellsport Library. 

January 16th-Finance & Parish Council Meeting @ 6pm in the Parish Center. All are invited 

to attend from 6pm to 6:15pm 

01/05-St. Matthew-4pm 

Lector: Phyllis Nigh 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Steve Osgood (h) 

Mary Mathieu (h) 

Pat Twohig (w) 

Gloria Twohig (w) 

Ushers: Mark Schill & Mark 

Schlaefer  

Servers: Becca Volz & Volunteer 

Sacristan: Bob Nigh 

 

01/06 St. Matthew-7:30am 

Lector: Laura Fleischman 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Bob Nigh (h) 

Jane Hall (w) 

Bernard Hall (w) 

Ushers: Bob Twohig & Rick 

Groeschel 

Server: Volunteer 

Sacristan:  Volunteer 

 

01/06-St. Matthew-9am 

Lector: Jeanne Retzer 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Marg Kissinger (h) 

Rose Brandl (h) 

John Beisbier (w) 

Stephanie Beisbier (w) 

Ushers: Todd Schmidt & John  

Goeman 

Servers:  Andrew & Tina Bolek 

Sacristan:  Mike Serwe 

Fr. Tom and Friends, 2018 Concert 

At the Fr. Tom and Friends concert held on Sunday, December 16

th

, there was a great 

turnout!  We heard comments such as: 

• We did not know Fr. Tom could play the organ and play it that well! 

• We liked having the two choirs sing together at the end. 

• Are we doing this again next year? 

• Shepherd of the Hills’ choir did an exceptional job. 

• St. Matthew’s choir performed exceptionally also. 

• Solos and chorus all complemented each other. 

A personal note from Willie Prazak, A lot of people thanked me for putting this together.  

My reply was that all I did was corral these folks up, they did the rest.  From Fr. Tom, 

members of the two choirs, volunteers who served refreshments after the concert, even 

the folks who came to listen.  Our success is because of these people.  All I did was 

play the guitar. It is an honor to have been part of this great event.   

Merry Christmas y’all, Willie     

Thank you to all who supported our parish this year with monetary 

donations benefiting our church, chapels, school, and cemeteries.  Your 

generosity also extended to special collections for Nicaragua, New Begin-

nings, Sisters of St. Francis, Lent and Advent flower collections, the Giv-

ing Tree, and the Community Food Pantry.  A special thank you to the 

parishioner who bought and donated the Mill Street land to the parish.  A 

shout-out as well to businesses advertising in our bulletin.   

    Thank you to every volunteer who assists in the Parish Center Office, 

helps maintain our grounds, prepares the bulletin, provides glorious choir 

music, cleans and decorates the inside and outside of our Church and 

Chapels, performs liturgical roles, plays an active role on our Councils or 

Committees, and works with the Scrip program.     

    Thank you to everyone who had a hand in a fundraiser:  Scrap Metal 

drive, St. Kilian Picnic, Field Mass, Kermis, Calendar of Cash, Cabin Fe-

ver, Parish & School Pizza Sales, and Fall Festival.  Our fundraisers are 

an integral part of our parish as they offset costs and fund special projects 

for St. Matthew, St. Martin, St. Kilian, and School.   

    Thank you to our Religious Education department and all of the many 

volunteers who work weekly with our youth, Adult Formation classes, and 

annual CYM play.   

    Thank you to our Knights of Columbus group for providing monetary 

donations and hosting the best fish fry during Lent.   

    Thank you to our staff that works hard each day to make certain the 

daycare, school, and parish operate as they should.  Our staff is top notch 

and we are very blessed to have such talented people working with us 

each day.   

    All of these things have been accomplished because of YOU...our pa-

rishioners, our ministry volunteers, and staff.  We cannot function without 

everyone's continued support of time, talent, and treasure.  Together, we 

achieved so much in 2018 and together, we look forward to what we will 

achieve in 2019!   

This is the time of year that Father 

Neil and The Nigh’s open their homes for 

their annual holiday open houses. Take 

some time this season and experience the 

holiday cheer at each of their homes! 

Father Neil’s (431 E. Main Street C’sport) 

Bob & Phyllis Nigh’s (N2425 County Rd. W, C’sport) 

 

Sat., Dec. 29th-5:30 to 6:30pm Sun., Dec. 30th-Noon to 5:00pm 

Sat. Jan. 5th-5:30 to 6:30pm Sun., Jan. 6th-Noon to 5:00pm 

Sat., Jan. 12th-5:30 to 6:30pm Sun., Jan. 13th-Noon to 5:00pm   

 (Father Neil’s only)        Sun., Jan 20th-Noon to 5:00pm 

Looking for Feedback! 

How do you like the full color Bulletin?  

It’s NEW this year.  

Feel free to share your  

thoughts with us. 920.533.4441 

12/31-St. Matthew-6pm 

Lector: Joanne Theisen 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Mark Marchello (h) 

Grace Marchello (h) 

Barb Schanen (w) 

Chris Schanen (w) 

Ushers: Volunteers  

Servers: Volunteers 

Sacristan: Volunteer 

01/01-St. Matthew-8:30am 

Lector: Eldon Giese 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Tom Weis (h) 

Netty Weis (h) 

Mike Serwe (w) 

Beth Schmidt (w) 

Ushers: Volunteers  

Servers: Volunteers 

Sacristan: Volunteer 
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DAILY READINGS AND MASS INTENTIONS for Week of December 30th, 2018 

   Date                             Time                               Mass Intentions                                  Daily Scriptures 

Saturday,                

December 29th  4:00pm    SMC   TL     

Sunday,   7:30am    SMC   MJ 

December 30th   

   9:00am    SMC TL 

Monday    

December 31st  6:00pm   SMC    NZ 

Tuesday,   

January 1st  8:30am    SMC   MJ 

Wednesday, 

January 2nd  8:30am   SMC 

Thursday, 

January 3rd    8:30am   SMC 

Friday, 

January 4th  8:30am   SMC 

Saturday, 

January 5th  4:00pm   SMC   MJ 

Sunday,     7:30am   SMC   MJ 

January 6th  9:00am   SMC   MJ 

 

Ken & Betty Stuart 

  Deceased members of St. Kilian  

Catholic Financial Life Branch 113 

  Al & Cyrilla Tischendorf  

 

Keller & Brath Families 

Pat Serwe 

Norman Serwe 

Deceased members of the  

Van Beek Family 

1 Jn 2:3-11/Ps 96:1-2a, 2b-3, 5b-6 [11a]/Lk 2:22-35 

1 Sm 1:20-22, 24-28/Ps 84:2-3, 5-6, 9-10 

[cf. 5a]/1 Jn 3:1-2, 21-24/Lk 2:41-52 

1 Jn 2:18-21/Ps 96: 1-2, 11-12, 13 [11a]/

Jn 1:1-18 

Nm 6:22-27/Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8 [2a]/Gal 4:4-

7/Lk 2:16-21 

1 Jn 2:22-28/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4 [3cd]/

Jn 1:19-28 

1 Jn 2:29—3:6/Ps 98:1, 3cd-4, 5-6 [3cd]/Jn 

1:29-34 

1 Jn 3:7-10/Ps 98:1, 7-8, 9 [3cd]/Jn 1:35-

42 

Is 60:1-6/Ps 72:1-2, 7-8, 10-11, 12-13 [cf. 

11]/Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6/Mt 2:1-12 

1 Jn 3:11-21/Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 4, 5 [2a]/Jn 

1:43-51 

Thomas Beisbier 

Communion Service 

Deceased members of the  

Van Beek Family 

Communion Service 

SMA-St. Martin    SKK-St. Kilian SMC-St. Matthew  MJ-Fr. Mark       NZ-Fr. Neil       TL-Fr. Tom     (Subject to change)                           

 

 

 

Saturday, January 26th-CABIN FEVER We are collecting donations 

at this time for LIVE AUCTION, SILENT AUCTION or the BASKET 

RAFFLE. If you have an item you would like to donate, pleae drop it off 

st St. Matt’s school office as soon as possible. We are looking forward 

to seeing you there! 

Dear Parishioners,  

We are so appreciative of every-

one’s donations all year long to 

our community’s food pantry. Be-

cause we must follow certain legal requirements and have 

storage limits, we cannot accept food that is fresh or refrig-

erated, has expiration dates that have passed, or is home-

made. In preparation for the holidays, we inventoried the 

food pantry and could use these items:  

Spaghetti O’s, taco shells, cereal, condiments, 

Jello and pudding cups, and canned soup 

Did you realize that the wiring in your Christmas 

light strings is worth $$s?  Look for the decorat-

ed box in back of church to drop off your light 

strings and we will take care of the recycling! 

128 W. Main St. 

Campbellsport 

920-533-8426 

Support our 

advertisers,  

they bring 

us this  

bulletin 

Blue Door Coffee Shop has designated the Sharing  

A Legacy vision project in Nicaragua as their  

December charity. Please stop in to enjoy 

what Blue Door has to offer, and drop off 

your spare glasses, sunglasses and safety 

glasses in the donation container. 

Thank you for supporting our Bake Sale. We 

had a profit of $263.00. 

St. Matthew’s Christian Women 


